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ADVERTISEMENT FOR 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 
 
The University of Alabama in Huntsville requests sealed qualification documents from interested 
commissioning firms in providing full Commissioning Services for the Raymond B. Jones 
Engineering Building (“Project”). 
 
The Raymond B. Jones Engineering Building is a 77,000 square feet new construction project to 
meet the needs of the College of Engineering.  The completed project will accommodate 
anticipated growth, satisfy the need for modern classroom space and teaching and research 
laboratories. The new facility shall provide a collaborative environment for engineering, 
technology, and research and promote interaction and communication between students, 
faculty, staff, and researchers. The estimated total project cost is $66,000,000.00. 
An electronic Request for Qualifications (RFQ) Package including schedule, project description, 
application requirements, and submission requirements shall be made available to all interested 
firms. Please email the Department of Facilities & Operations, fopdc@uah.edu, requesting the 
RFQ package with the project name and project number included in your email.  
Final submittals must be received no later than 2:00 pm (Central Time) on April 17, 2024. 
Please email (1) electronic copy to the following address: fopdc@uah.edu 
Firms selected for final interviews will be notified no later than April 19, 2024.  Interviews are 
expected to be held on May 03, 2024. The University will then recommend appointment of the 
best, qualified firm to the University of Alabama System Board of Trustees. 
For questions and additional information, contact: 

Matt Ernst 
(205)224-3987 
mernst@hpmleadership.com 

This request for qualifications is not an offer to contract but seeks the submission of 
qualifications from qualified, professional respondents that may form the basis for the 
negotiation of an agreement. The University reserves the right to reject any or all qualifications 
and to solicit additional qualifications, through the RFQ process, if that is determined to be in the 
best interests of the State of Alabama. 
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